New CPSP
website makes
searches easy
and efficient

ith the launch of its new
N x- / website, the Canadian
Paediatric Surveillance
Program (CPSP) now offers
program participants, investigators
and other health professionals

a more uset-friendly online
experience.

The new website makes it

possible to quickly and easily find

information on the program and

its activities. Some key features

include:

* Easy retrieval of recently added
studies, the latest ADR tips and
other upcoming CPSP news from
the homepage.

* A new navigation bar and menu
items that provide access to all
studies related to a search.

* Dynamic listings of studies
and publications that can be
organized by date, title,
ascending and descending order.

* Opportunity to subscribe to
eCPSE the program’s online
reporting system, from every
page.

e Access all components of a study,
including the protocol and
detailed questionnaire, from a
single page.

* More detailed information on
the medical and public health
impacts of CPSP studies.

Visit www.cpsp.cps.ca to explore the
new site, or connect through the main
CPS website by selecting What We Do
- Canadian Paediatric Surveillance
Program. %%





